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“Heat the Country”  

The Ferris State Student Chapter of ACCA and West Michigan ACCA of the Air 

Conditioning Contractors of America (ACCA) completed their second Heat the Country 

program in October.  They preformed furnace clean-and-checks on four houses for 

Westown Jubilee Housing, one home in Muskegon, one in Allendale, and one home in 

Newaygo to improve the living conditions and provide safe, energy-efficient heating 

equipment for their residents.   

Ferris State ACCA Student Chapter members Chris Foupht, Sam Senica, Gerard 

Lucas, Tom Fath, and Curtis Pawlowski were joined by ACCA faculty advisor Joe 

Compton and HVACR Department Secretary Jan Anderson.  The students performed 

their work under the direct supervision of licensed contractors, including alumnus Phil 

Forner, president of Allendale Heating Company and current ACCA chairman, alumnus 

Doug Milholin, sales representative from Johnstone Supply, Eric Gordon and alumnus 

Kim Seaman representing Seaman’s Refrigeration, and Mark Grant from ACE Heating 

and Cooling. 

 


